
Two  Edinburgh  hospitality
businesses  shortlisted  for
awards

 

Two businesses run by locals are the only ones in Edinburgh to
have been shortlisted in the Food & Travel Magazine Reader
Awards.

The first is Wedgwood the Restaurant on the High Street. Run
by Paul Wedgwood and his wife Lisa they are up against stiff
competition from Michelin starred restaurants like L’enlume
and Sat Bains who have five Michelin stars between them.

Millers64 Bed and Breakfast is located in the heart of the
city in an upgraded Pilrig Street Victorian house and run

by  Louise  and  Shona  Clelland.  They  have  both  travelled
extensively and hope to pass on some of the best hospitality
they  have  experienced  to  their  guests.They  have  a  jar  of
freshly baked shortbread in every room!

If  you  feel  you  would  like  to  support  either  of  these
businesses  then  you  can  vote  for  them  here.
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